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Head Teacher:  A Bell


21 March 2025
Coffee Morning
Dear Parents/Carers,
On Wednesday 9th April 6th form students at Hill Top School will be running a coffee morning to raise money for our end of year prom.
On the day we will be selling a drink and a piece of cake for £1 in the school hall.
All students from across the school will be able to attend.

Parents and carers are welcome to attend between 9.35 and 10.30AM.
If you would like to attend please complete the slip below to purchase tickets (students do not need to purchase tickets).

If you have any questions at all about this please do not hesitate to contact the school.
Yours sincerely,

Daniel Evans
Class Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………….

Reply Slip

Child Name…………………………

Class………………………………..

I will/will not be attending the coffee morning on 9.4.25.

Please can I purchase  _____ tickets? (please indicate how many tickets you require)
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